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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #15-1326  
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: November 17, 2015 
 
TITLE: Motion to Award a Contract for the Northwest 2nd Avenue Pump Station 

Appearance Modifications Project to Sun Eagle General Contractors 
Corporation in the amount of $85,079 

  

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission award a contract to Sun Eagle General 
Contractors Corporation (Sun Eagle), in substantially the form attached, for the NW 2nd  
Avenue pump station appearance modifications project, in the amount of $85,079. 
 
Background 
The purpose of this project is to enhance the appearance of the exterior of the industrial-
looking pump station on Northwest 2nd Avenue to blend in with the residential 
neighborhood.   
 
The improvements will include adding a new tiled roof, repainting the exterior, 
construction of a new façade, installation of a stamped asphalt driveway, and 
installation of a decorative picket fence. The roofing portion of the bid included two 
options a) alternate one includes a roof with metal trusses; and b) alternate two includes 
a roof with wood trusses. Sun Eagle submitted the lowest bid for the base bid, as well 
as, for both alternates. 
 
Invitation to Bid 253-11654 was opened on September 24, 2015, and three bids were 
received. Staff is recommending to award the contract including alternate one for the 
metal trusses, to the lowest cost, responsive and responsible bidder, Sun Eagle General 
Contractors Corporation. 
 
Resource Impact 
There will be a fiscal impact to the City in the amount of $85,079 for the construction 
contract and $42,000 for estimated in-house inspection and project management fees, 
for a total of $127,079. 
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Strategic Connections 
This item is a Press Play Fort Lauderdale Strategic Plan 2018 initiative, included within 
the Neighborhood Enhancement Cylinder of Excellence, specifically advancing:  

 Goal 5:  Be a community of strong, beautiful, and healthy neighborhoods; 

 Objective 2:  Enhance the beauty, aesthetics, and environmental quality of 
neighborhoods. 

 
This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale 2035 Vision Plan: We Are 
Community. 
 
Attachments 
Exhibit 1 – Bid Tabulation 
Exhibit 2 – Contract 
Exhibit 3 – Renderings  
 

 
Prepared by:   James Hemphill, Finance 
  Linda Blanco, Finance 
  
Department Directors: Paul Berg, Public Works  
 Kirk Buffington, Finance 

Funds available as of November 5, 2015
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454-P12101.454-6599

NW 2ND AVE 

PUMP STATION 

APPEARANCE 

MOD

CAPITAL OUTLAY/  

CONSTRUCTION $160,000 $128,095 $127,079

 TOTAL → $127,079


